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The Minister of Environment believes that draft law on import of radioactive waste in Kazakhstan should first be provided to the public for commenting. (Information agency Jurinfo, 15 January)

The Minister Ajtkul Samakova noted this at a press-conference that took place following the meeting of the Security Council of the Republic of Kazakhstan chaired by the President where issues of dangers to environmental security of Kazakhstan were discussed.

As the Minister noted, the law foreseeing import into Kazakhstan of wastes “was initiated by some of the MPss”. – The proposed such a draft to the government and it was considered twice, said the Ajitkul Samakova, - and I, in my capacity of the Minister, can say that this is an economically-profitable project. But from the moral standpoint, from the point of consequences adoption of such law might have, I doubt very much the need for its adoption. In addition the Minister suggested that “the draft should not be discussed by a narrow circle, but should be also brought to the attention of the public”. 

Two weeks ago at a briefing in the Parliament some MPs announced that such draft legislation was not proposed by the government. In addition, the MPs noted their intention to block adoption of such law. Ajitkul Samakova is also strongly opposed to import of waste into Kazakhstan. 


